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Wednesday 7th February
Dear whanau,
ENROLMENT SCHEME COMMUNITY CONSULTATION

Our school has experienced roll growth in the past couple of years, with our roll expected to reach 170
children again this year.

To help the school manage its roll, the WHS Board and the Ministry of Education have agreed that we
should have an Enrolment Scheme.

We are suggesting a home zone that includes a shared zone with Parua Bay School for those whanau who
live further along Whangarei Heads Road, towards the Nook. There is a map on the MOE link below

For currently enrolled whanau there will be no change to your enrolment status, or that of any preschool
aged children waiting to start at school.

New whanau will have to be within the home zone, or subject to a ballot.

For full details of the proposed Enrolment Scheme you can visit the MOE site - you will need to copy and
paste the link into your browser:

https://consultation.education.govt.nz/education/whangarei-heads-primary-school/

Please make sure to have your say by completing the short survey in the link above.

Thanks

Kelly
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